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Police seek help locating missing Aurora man

	York Regional Police is seeking public assistance in locating a missing 63-year-old Aurora man.

 

 

Jack Patrick was last heard from on January 22 after he spoke with a friend. Investigators believe he may be driving a 2006 Black

Ram pickup truck with the license AD98125. He has been known to camp in Northern Ontario.

Patrick is described as a white male, 6', 150 lbs with short white hair, white mustache with a sun tattoo on his back right shoulder.

He was last seen wearing blue jeans, a green/gold camouflage jacket, and black Nike athletic shoes.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the York Regional Police #5 District Criminal Investigations Bureau at 1-866-876-5423

x7140, or call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.newspapers-online.com/auroran/?p=19641
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

